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The IMU Reserve Fund 
 
 
Dear colleagues 
 
 
At the recent IMU General Assembly, held over 3–4 July 2022, the following resolution was 
passed: 
 
The IMU will set up a “reserve fund” to help Adhering Organizations whose dues are in arrears,  
due to temporary extreme, adverse circumstances. The “reserve fund” will be funded by 
earmarked contributions. The requests for help will be considered by the IMU Executive 
Committee, who will decide on them on a case-by-case basis. The IMU Executive Committee 
will report to the next IMU General Assembly on the working of this program. 
 
The Executive Committee has now developed regulations for the IMU Reserve Fund, see 
attachment. 
 
If your Adhering Organization wants to contribute to the fund, please contact the IMU 
Accountant Mariusz Szmerlo accountant@mathunion.org, and he will provide the necessary 
bank information. 
 
If your Adhering Organization wants to apply for support from the IMU Reserve Fund for the 
membership dues for 2022, we need to receive the application by 31 December 2022 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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